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PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
CITY HALL – CITY COMMISSION CHAMBERS 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2018 – 6:30 P.M. 
 

   
      June 2018-May 2019 
Board Members  Attendance  Present   Absent  
Catherine Maus, Chair   P   5       1 
Howard Elfman, Vice Chair  A   5       1 
John Barranco    P   5       1  
Brad Cohen    P   5       1 
Mary Fertig     P   5       1 
Jacquelyn Scott   P   6       0 
Jay Shechtman   P   6       0 
Alan Tinter    P   4       2 
Michael Weymouth   P   6       0  
 

 
 

Communication to City Commission 
 

Motion made by Ms. Fertig, seconded by Ms. Scott, that in the interest of responding to 
citizens’ concerns about public safety, the Planning and Zoning Board requests that the 
City Manager provide the resources for Staff to review the current requirements 
involving wind vortex, compare them with other cities, and share with the Board and the 
City Commission any changes they believe would strengthen future planning for vertical 
development. In a roll call vote, the motion passed 5-3 (Mr. Cohen, Mr. Tinter, and Mr. 
Weymouth dissenting). 


